
From: Speakman, Glenn - Oxfordshire County Council  
Sent: 15 February 2022 17:07 
To: Gemma Magnuson; DC Support  
Cc: Transport CDC Minor; Cllr Ian Corkin  
Subject: 22/00032/F College Farm, Main Street, Wendlebury, Bicester, OX25 2PR 
 

Hi Gemma 
  
I have looked over the above planning application and have the following comments: 
___________________ 
Planning 
application: 

22/00032/F 

Location: 14 Banbury Cross Retail Park 
Description: College Farm, Main Street, Wendlebury, Bicester, OX25 2PR 
Case Officer: Gemma Magnuson  

___________________ 
  
Recommendation: 
  
Oxfordshire County Council, as the Local Highways Authority, notify the District 
Planning Authority that they do not object to the granting of planning permission. 
  
Comments: 
  
The proposals are unlikely to have any adverse impact upon the local highway 
network in traffic and safety terms, OCC therefore do not object to the granting of 
planning permission. 
  
If you would like to discuss any of the above in more detail, feel free to contact me. 
  
Regards, 
 
Glenn Speakman MSc 
Area Liaison Officer (Cherwell) 
Oxfordshire County Council 
 


